
 

 

RABIES WARNING 
 

A dog from 1900 block of W. 27th street near Langoni 
Field tested positive for rabies on April 24, 2018. 
 

The dog may have had contact with other animals or people in the neighborhood. 
 

Contact the Pueblo Department of Public Health & Environment at  
(719) 583-4307 immediately if you or your pets have had contact with this dog. 
 
 

To protect yourself and family, take the following precautions: 
 

1) Vaccinate your pets for rabies.   
Pet dogs & cats must be up-to-date on rabies vaccinations through your local 
veterinarian. Pets must be wearing current license tags on their collar. For 
information on rabies vaccination for your pets, please call your local 
veterinarian or Pueblo Animal Services at (719) 544-3005. 
 

2) Keep pets on a leash when outside a fenced yard.  
If your pet has contact with a skunk, rabies, or other wild animal, please report 
this to local animal control. 
 

3) Enjoy wildlife from a distance.  
Do NOT attempt to feed, approach, or touch wild animals. If you see a wild 
mammal acting abnormally (rabid animals may show no fear of people and 
may even seem friendly) in this area, report it to local animal control at  
(719) 544-3005.   
 
Call Pueblo Department of Public Health & Environment at (719) 583-4307 
for more information about rabies, pueblohealth.org. 
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